

Advisory Board

Minutes from virtual meeting held September 30, 2019

On 9/30/19 – The following message was emailed to the advisory board. Prior to this message, conversations with the advisory board were ad hoc around security education events like the SECCDC and on-campus guest speaker presentations. With the development of the ICWD, it is important to increase the formality of the advisory board and increase their input into the curriculum governance process.

Greetings!

You are currently listed as an advisory board member for the Kennesaw State University Center for Information Security Education. We haven't met formally met as a group, but our team has worked with most of you in recent years on Center activities and regarding the IS Department's degree programs.

We are restarting the advisory board and in order to get the ball rolling, I'd like to conduct ongoing virtual advisory discussions by email, beginning with this one. In the future, we will plan for a synchronous meeting hosted on campus with remote access for. To To to the form to the first the first to the first t

scheduled meeting once/year - most likely around May, but you can attend via Video Conferencing if you're not local to the Atlanta area.

2) If you are willing to serve on the advisory board for the ICWD, are you also wperspectiven our

security-related degree programs and submit whatever recommendations you have for new topics, courses, etc.

BS-Cybersecurity

ummarized responses to questions 3-7: : Recommendations for new topics, courses etc. in existing degree programs:	
: Increased coverage of controls and auditing?	

INSTITUTE FOR CYBERSECURITY WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT